
For Questions or Accommodations please call (405) 739-1216  

If attending, please practice social distancing and wear a mask to protect 

yourself and others. Written comments will be received throughout the 

year at the Grants Management office, City of Midwest City,  

100 N Midwest Boulevard, Midwest City, OK  73110.  

E-mail comments can be made to grantsmgmt@midwestcityok.org 

The Citizens Advisory Committee on Housing and Community Development (CAC) invites you to share 

your comments and concerns regarding Midwest City neighborhood and community needs. The CDBG 

Program works to improve housing, neighborhoods, provide community services, and to provide economic 

opportunities for low to moderate income citizens.  All comments received will be included in to the FY22 

Action Plan for CDBG funding.  

Do you see a need in our city that would 
affect the low to moderate income 

community? 

Tell us about it! 
Monday November 29, 2021 6:30pm  

Midwest City Council Chambers 

100 N. Midwest Blvd. Midwest City, OK 73110 

http://www.grantsmgmt@midwestcityok.org/

